Editor’s Note

Happy New Year 2022. Editorial team for AMJAM will try even harder to improve quality of
the journal in 2022. In this issue, we include variety of topics in medical sciences involving several
specialties. We also experience more manuscript submission from readers which is a positive news.
We hope that our readers will continuously support our journal by submitting high quality works to our

journal to help improve the quality of this journal.
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